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CLUB SCHOLARSHIP: Only 3 more months available for winning a coveted club scholarship for up to $750 towards any class or event of the member’s choice. You have to be present to win, so don’t miss any meetings!

GREAT SOUTHERN KNIFE SHOW:  Saturday and Sunday, Oct. 7 & 8. We need to sell tickets for the benefit knife. Rade has agreed to make the sheath for the knife this year. The tickets are $10 each.  To put it into perspective, last year this benefit brought in nearly as much money as the club’s share of the profits of the entire show!

Workers are needed for the GSKS, and are asked to wear a red shirt when working, to make it easy to identify them.

CLUB LOGO: At the last club meeting, the members voted to protect our club logo by getting it trademarked. Karen Schneeberger will take care of that for us.

DAMASCUS STEEL: At the August meeting, Rade Hawkins presented a program on how to make Damascus steel. He also gave a brief history on its origins.

ANOTHER GRANDSON for The Hensleys: That makes 3 now! Weighing in at 7 lbs. and 3 oz., Joshua DeWitt Hensley was born on August 10 in Indiana. Congratulations, Becky and Wayne!

SEPTEMBER’S PROGRAM: The topic for the program is Scottish Dirks presented by Capt. Bruce Kinney. You won’t want to miss this, as we’ve been told it will be VERY interesting. 

Come with IDEAS for future outings to the next club meeting! 

Next Meeting: 

Tuesday, September 5th
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